
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY CENTER MEMBERS 

The Constitution and By-Laws of the Construction Industry Center has 
recently been reviewed and revisions identified.    This is the first 

major rewrite since 1984. The purpose of the revision(s) is to 
modernize the language, allow for electronic communication and 

clarification on the number of terms a Director may serve. 
The Construction Industry Center Board of Directors will meet on 

Friday, January 19 to approve the changes. If you have any questions 
or concerns regarding this rewrite please contact 

Beverly Wittmeier at 343-5252. 


